





The Proposed Rule, if in effect, would result in numerous, ill-researched, damages to multiple debit card issuers. 1t
is likely that the industry members will respond by either passing these expenses on to consumers through other
means, significantly reducing improvement within the debit card market, or altogether exiting the voluntary system.

On behallf of FNBPA, Lrespectfully request that the Proposed Rule be withdrawn, or at the very least, delayed until
the 2023 debit card issuer survey is available to provide current information so a proper analysis may be made.

Sincerely,
Vincent J. Delie, Jr.
Chairman, President and C.E.O.

CC: James G. Orie, Chief Legal Officer and Corporate Secretary
Tom Whitesel, Chief Risk Officer



